
Advanced Dentistry & Innovation  

Conference - Exhibition 

Stand – Instruction  

19th November 2025 

Dear All, 
 
Thank you for choosing to participate in the Digital Dentistry Conference on Wednesday, 19th 
November 2025. 
 
The conference is scheduled to commence at 10:00 am. We will be on-site from 9:00 am to 
ensure you have ample time to set up your stand. Please note that the arrangement of stands 
and tables will be executed a day prior to the event, streamlining the setup process for the 
day of the conference. The quantity of tables and standing blue boards has been pre-planned 
and agreed upon. 
 
The conference venue is the Garrod Building at Queen Mary University (QMUL), located next 
to the Institute of Dentistry on Turner St, Whitechapel, London E1 2AD. 
 

Travel by Train: 
If you plan to arrive by train, here are a few convenient options: 
 
Underground: Avail the DISTRICT, Hammersmith, or Elizabeth line services. 
London Overground: This service offers a convenient route that positions you near the venue. 
We advise planning your route ahead of time to account for any potential delays. 
 

 



 
Garrod Building is conveniently located on Turner St, a short walk from the train station. To 
assist you in finding your way, please refer to the map below which shows the route from the 
underground station directly to the main entrance of the Garrod Building. 
 

For those unfamiliar with the area, simply follow the highlighted path on the map. We 
recommend using a navigation app on your mobile device for real-time guidance. Safe 

travel, and we look forward to welcoming you! 
 
 

 
 

 

Car: 
We regret to inform attendees that there is no dedicated car parking available at the venue. 
If you are planning to drive to the Digital Dentistry Conference, please arrange your parking 
in advance. We strongly advise against relying on finding parking on the day of the course, 
as spots can be limited, and rates in the area can be relatively high. 
 
Please consider using public transport or other alternatives to ensure a smooth and stress-
free arrival. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
 

Building: 
The Garrod Building is an integral part of the School of Medicine and Dentistry and stands 
adjacent to the Dental Institute. When navigating to the venue for the Digital Dentistry 
Conference, please look for the main entrance located on Turner Street. 
 



For attendees unfamiliar with the area, please follow signs or ask locals for directions to the 
School of Medicine and Dentistry or the Dental Institute; both landmarks will lead you to the 
vicinity of the Garrod Building. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Garrod Building main Entrance. 
 

 
 

 
 

 


